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March 3, 2025 
To whom it may concern: 

Company name: WealthNavi Inc. 
Representative: Kazuhisa Shibayama, Representative 

Director and CEO 
(Code Number: 7342; Tokyo Stock Exchange 
Growth) 

Inquiries: Gaku Hirose, Director and CFO 
(TEL. 03-6632-4911) 

 
 

Notice regarding Delisting of the Company's Stock 
 

WealthNavi Inc. (the "Company"), at a meeting of the board of directors of the Company held 
on January 28, 2025, resolved to approve the share cash-out demand by MUFG Bank, Ltd., the 
Company's special controlling shareholder, for the common stock of the Company (the 
"Company's Stock"). As a result, the Company hereby announces that the Company's Stock will 
meet the delisting criteria stipulated by the Tokyo Stock Exchange, Inc. and will be delisted as 
of March 4, 2025. 

 
For further details, please refer to the press release dated January 28, 2025, entitled, 

"Announcement of Decision Regarding Share Cash-out Demand by MUFG Bank, Ltd., Approval 
of the Demand, and Delisting of Company's Stock." 

 
The Company would like to express its heartfelt gratitude to its shareholders and other 

stakeholders for your invaluable support since its listing. 
 
The Company deeply appreciates your continued support in its efforts to further enhance 

corporate value. 
 

 


